
 

22 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We would like to inform you of a change to Hub Coordinators within our Year 7, Year 9 
and Year 10 teams. 
 
As of today, Wednesday 22 January, Mrs Sinnick will be joining the Year 7 team as their 
Hub Coordinator and Mrs Topp will be assuming the role for Year 10. The Year 9 Hub 
will be staffed by Mrs Grace and Miss Gladwin, who is covering while Mrs Knight is on 
maternity leave. 
 
All staff bring valuable experience and commitment to their roles, and they will be 
working closely with students and staff to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out the relevant Hub 
Coordinators directly: 
 
Year 7 – Mrs Sinnick – ksi@carringtonschool.org 
Year 8 – Mrs McGrain – emc@carringtonschool.org 
Year 9 – Mrs Grace & Miss 
Gladwin – sgr@carringtonschool.org & jgl@carringtonschool.org 
Year 10 – Mrs Topp – jto@carringtonschool.org 
Year 11 – Mrs Lawrence – lla@carringtonschool.org 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Williams 
Assistant Headteacher - DICE 
DDSL 
Teacher of English 
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